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POLICY 3 Appendix B 
             

 
 

BOARD MEMBER VISITS TO SCHOOLS AND  
OTHER DIVISION FACILITIES 

 
 
To perform their role as trustees, Board members will have occasion to visit schools and 
other division facilities. The Board members will adhere to the following guidelines during 
their visitations: 
 
1. The principal of the school or supervisor of the division facility will be contacted in 

advance when the Board member chooses to attend the school while serving as a 
representative of the Board. 

 
2. During visits to schools or the division facilities, Board members will ensure that they 

are conducting themselves in a manner that is consistent with their Board 
governance role. 

 
3. The Director of Education will be informed of any governance issues that may arise 

during Board member visitations so they can be addressed by the whole Board at a 
regularly scheduled Board meeting. 
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